
On November 26, 20204, OIG Interim Deputy Inspector General Alyssa Perez-Morisson and myself,

went to the office previously occupied by former SPD employee Jamie Tompkins at SPD

Headquarters. The purpose of this visit was to look for additional identifiable handwriting samples

relating to case 2023GPA-0286.

Taken from the office were two notebooks containing some handwriting, three file folders with

handwriting on them, one packet of papers stapled together titled “In Pursuit” with handwriting on

the title page, and photographs of writing on the whiteboards in the office.

We found the office was not secured with the door standing open. There appeared to be different

styles of handwriting found in various locations around the room and to our understanding, the

office had already been cleaned out by an SPD administrative assistant. None of the exemplars

found were signed or otherwise directly identifiable as Ms. Tompkins’.

Giving consideration to the above factors, it is OIG’s assessment that the handwriting samples

collected on this day are of no evidentiary value beyond those already been collected by OIG.
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